
 

 

 Marlay Concerts 2018 

 

This year’s concerts will take place on Sunday 

8th, Thursday 12th, Friday 13th, Saturday 14th 

and Sunday 15th July. 

The Concert build will start on 30th June. 

There will be reduced car parking capacity 

from the 30th June to facilitate the build. 

On Concert days, the Grange Road car park 

will be completely closed and there will be 

reduced car parking capacity at the College 

Road car park until midday. 

On Concert days, a circulation route will be 

maintained around the Park until noon. 

We apologise for the inconvenience caused. 


